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Calendar Reminders

June 3-7: Book Fair
June 14"™: School Wide Picnic/Field Day 9-11, bag lunch, no glass
June 14™: 1/2 Day - 12:00 Dismissal — No ASC
June 21°: End of Year Mass @ 10 am in the gym
June 21°": 1/2 Day - 12:00 Dismissal — No ASC
June 24™: End of the Year Celebrations for PreK, K more info from
Teachers
Sixth Grade Graduation 1:00 in the gym
June 25™ Last Day of School — Early Dismissal at 10:30
June 25™-28" Packing up for the move
June 29"™-30" Moving Weekend - Adult Volunteers Welcome see
attached form

Financial aid letters will be coming home shortly. Please
review your awards and if you are still in need, please do not
hesitate to contact me at school. We are eager to do all we can
to help make tuition affordable for your family.

Prekindergarten Update:

We are waiting for Rome City School District to confirm
those students who have been placed in UPK
classrooms at our school. When they have done so,
they will present us with our list of students, and we will
send out applications. Thank you for your continued
patience with the process.

School Field Days/Picnic:

Join us Friday, June 14" at the new school location, 800
Cypress Street for our end of the year picnic. All
students and guests bring their own bagged lunch, no
glass please. There will be bouncy houses, outdoor
activities such as sidewalk chalk and bubbles, and
organized track events for K-6 students. Lots of fresh air
and fun. In case of rain, we will move inside to the gym.

Dear Families,

It is June! Summer is approaching and so
many exciting things are happening here at
Rome Catholic. Check out the dates in the
Calendar Reminders.

Please join us for our final mass of the year
and our field days/picnic. See more
information below.

Any help you can give us with the big move
will be most welcome. We can’t wait to be
back home at Cypress Street. Please see the
attached moving flyer.

It has been a wonderful year watching the
students learn and grow this year. | can’t
believe the year is almost over. The success
we have experienced would not be possible
without a close parent/school partnership. It
is wonderful to have such dedicated families
and faculty members working together.

Congratulations to our 6" Graders who will
move on to their new schools. We wish them
well and will miss them.

| am looking forward to a busy and
productive summer and then the return of
all the bright, familiar faces and many new
faces as well.

Blessings,
Mrs. Nancy E. Wilson
Principal

Honor America Days Parade:

July 27" we will have a float in the
Honor America Days Parade. The
theme this year is Christmas in July.
We will be looking for families to

Prekindergarten Items: We will be collecting gently used items
that can be used in centers for our PreK classrooms. ltems
sought are things such as puzzles, math counting objects, dolls,

dress up clothing, short shelves, learning toys, figures for

imaginative play. No stuffed animals or noisy items please.

walk or ride in the parade. We will
send a school communication with
more information this summer. If
you are interested in being involved,
please call the main office and we
will keep a list of those interested.




